
 
 
 
 
 
 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 
 

 
 

 
Please be advised the regular meeting of the 

 
Montclair Planning Commission 

Scheduled for 

Monday, January 11, 2021 
has been cancelled 

due to a lack of items prepared for review. 
 

The next regularly scheduled meeting will be held on: 
Monday, January, 2021, at 7:00 p.m. 

via webinar/teleconference 
(for details, please go to our website at www.cityofmontclair.org) 

 
Pursuant to Sec. 3 of Executive Order N-29-20 issued by Governor Newsom on March 17, 2020, 
this meeting will be conducted remotely via the ZOOM virtual meeting platform.  In compliance with 
the Executive Order and to ensure the health and safety of the public by limiting human contact that 
could spread the COVID-19 virus, there will be no in-person meeting location at which the public 
may appear. 

 
Posted:  January 7, 2021 

http://www.cityofmontclair.org/

